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Christina Stacey - Re: Sign permit - details

From:  Shift <tom@shift-portland.com>

To: Christina Stacey <cstacey@portlandmaine.gov>
Date: 12/28/2015 1:35 PM

Subject: Re: Sign permit - details

Hi Chris!

This is from our sign maker
"They are 3"x1/8" threaded stud mounted letters."

Thank you.
Sent from my iPad

On Dec 23, 2015, at 1:59 PM, Christina Stacey <cstacey(@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Yes - one last question. Do you know how they plan to attach the sign to the facade? If your sign
maker can provide attachment details (type and size of bolts), that would be very helpful.

Thanks,
Chris

>>> Shift <tom@shift-portland.com> 12/23/2015 1:55 PM >>>
No problem! They will be made separately and mounted in one piece. The lettering will be
individually cut and mounted. Does this help?

Sent from my iPhone

On Dec 23, 2015, at 12:19 PM, "Christina Stacey" <cstacey(@portlandmaine.gov> wrote:

Hi Tom,

I am reviewing your application for signs at 77 Market St. Can you provide any
information on the construction and attachment of the wall signs? Are they going to
be separately made and attached, or is it just going to be painted lettering onto the
existing surface?

Thanks,
Chris

Christina Stacey

Zoning Specialist - Inspections Division
City of Portland

389 Congress St.

Portland, ME 04101

(207) 874-8695
cstacey(@portlandmaine.gov
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